From: Lennox, Toby

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 1:04 PM

To: 'Chris Fonseca' Cc: Connelly, Robyn Subject: RE: CENAC

The portable noise monitoring results from Cherry Hill park were presented at the June 6th CENAC meeting. The results were posted on the CENAC page of our website. They can be found here:

http://www.torontopearson.com/en/aboutpearson/noise/cenac/#

We will send you the data from the permanent noise monitoring site nearest to Tanya's house. I do not have that data right now, but it will follow. Robyn, could I ask that you provide this to Councillor Fonseca, copying me?

I am happy to have the correspondence attached to the agenda and brought to the meeting.

Thanks and if you need anything more, please let me know.



Toby Lennox, Vice President

Greater Toronto Airports Authority | Strategy Development and Stakeholder Relations P.O. Box 6031, 3111 Convair Drive, Toronto AMF, Ontario, L5P 1B2 **Phone** (416) 776-3343 | **Fax** (416) 776-4542 |

www.TorontoPearson.com

This e-mail is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender.

Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Greater Toronto Airports Authority.

Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects that might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by the Greater Toronto Airports Authority for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use thereof.

From: Chris Fonseca [mailto:Chris.Fonseca@mississauqa.ca]

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 9:13 AM

To: Lennox, Toby Subject: CENAC

Good Morning Toby,

Further to last night's CENAC meeting, I would like to receive the data from the permanent monitoring system located closest to Tanya McCallion's house and the temporary system at Cherry Hill. I would also request all correspondence received from residents about noise be attached to the Agenda and brought forward to CENAC.

Chris

Councillor Chris Fonseca, Ward 3 300 City Centre Drive Mississauga, Ontario L5B 3C1 Telephone: 905-896-5300

Fax: 905-896-5463



www.chrisfonseca.ca

This e-mail may not be forwarded to anyone for any reason without express written permission of the author.